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The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of  
Ms. June Marks on November 11, 2008.  

Ms. Marks showed a passion for her community like no other.  During her two terms as an 
Alderman in the 1960s and 1970s, she was an advocate for the City’s less fortunate and for 
improvements to housing across the City.  Her tireless efforts helped to pave the way for many 
initiatives aimed to improve Toronto's public housing system.  

Ms. Marks was fearless in her goal to make Toronto a safer and more liveable City.  The well-
being of her Ward's residents was her number one priority.  The commitment and dedication she 
exhibited to her beliefs is truly inspiring and will not be forgotten.  

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to Ms. June Marks' family.    
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